

BOARD NOTES

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

DISTRICT REPORTS:

- Curriculum Coordinators Dr. Carrie Strunk and Thea Etcher presented the Curriculum Program Evaluation
- Wendy Buerk gave the Professional Development Program Evaluation
- Assistant Superintendent of Personnel Services Dr. Aaron Jones gave the Staffing Program Evaluation
- Superintendent Dr. Gregg Klinginsmith gave the District Financial Report
- Dr. Klinginsmith offered updates on the reopening of the District, which was then discussed by the board. It was decided that the deadline for students to switch from in-person learning to virtual instruction or switch from virtual instruction to in-person learning will be Friday, September 18. All of these reports are available for viewing on **Board Docs**.

CONTRACT APPROVALS:

- An agreement with JAG TANF was approved, as were contracts with The Lead School Agreement for Educational Services, Great Circle Academy Agreement for Educational Services, High Road Agreement for Educational Services, Edgenuity MOCAP, and Kings III. Additionally, the board approved a Memorandum of Understanding with Compass Health.

POLICY APPROVALS:

Multiple policies were approved, all of which were recommended by the MSBA. One of the listed policies, GBCBA, was tabled. These policies are all available for viewing on **Board Docs**.

NEW BUSINESS:

- The ASBR (Annual Secretary of the Board Report) reports our ending fund balances for each of the separate funds for the prior year. Our unrestricted ending fund balance (incidental + teachers funds) was 13.8%.
- The board discussed the MSBA Conference, which will be held virtually this year. A decision on which breakout sessions they may choose to view together will be determined at a later date.

All attachments on New Business are available for viewing on **Board Docs.**



NEW HIRES:

Julia Harvey, High School Special Education Teacher Jessica Nave, Alpha Classroom Instructional Aide Katie Lancey, High School Administrative Assistant Michael McWilliams, PM Custodian Kim Hahn, PM Custodian

RETIREMENT:

Happy Retirement to Bus Monitor Craig Halm and to Lead Custodian Dianne Rogers!

NEXT MEETING:

The next regular board meeting is scheduled for October 8, 2020.

